
 

TOWN COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

 

DATE January 17, 2023 

FROM: Thad Chambers, Town Administrator 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider approval of the purchase of signage from Roadrunner Traffic 
Supply, Inc. in the amount $31,589.85 for placement throughout the town to enhance 
driving safety; and to authorize the Town Administrator to expend budgeted funds on 
behalf of the Town. 

SUMMARY: 

This item addresses the signage portion of the recommendations provided by the Traffic Ad Hoc 
Committee and approved by Town Council. Radar signs and rumble strips will be addressed at a future 
meeting. 

FISCAL INFORMATION:  

$31,589.85 from 100-10-5103. 
Funds are budgeted and available. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 

Approve the purchase of signage from Roadrunner Traffic Supply in the amount of $31,589.85 and 
authorize the Town Administrator expend budgeted funds. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Roadrunner Traffic Supply Quote 
Traffic Signage Map (some locations are approximate) 


